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Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  August 17, 2021 
 
TO:  High school principals, Middle school principals, Elementary principals 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
 
SUBJECT: State Mandated SRO / Admin Training Make-up  
 

 
  
Each school resource officer and one administrator per school is required by law to have an annual training on 
the Roles & Responsibilities of SRO’s.  That training was held on August 5th, 2021. This YouTube video link is 
provided for those who were unable to come on that day. Please share this information with your School 
Resource Officer to ensure that they complete this requirement. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ymAotcRL2Qk 
 
 
After viewing the 2 hour training, the School Resource Officer needs to send an email to both of the following 
to ensure that their training is logged on the official role for that day.  
 

sharon.jensen@jordandistrict.org 
lance.everill@jordandistrict.org 
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